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April 11, 2025 
 
 
Dear Members, 

Re: Women’s Forum 

You're invited to join us for the upcoming Women's Forum on Wednesday, April 24th at 1900 PST. 

This is a space for open discussion, connection, and collaboration among women in our profession. Whether 
you’d like to listen, share, or bring ideas forward, your voice matters. 

You can register for this event by clicking HERE.  You can also submit questions for the forum on Slido by 
clicking HERE.  

We’re currently finalizing the agenda, and we’d love your input! If you have any suggestions or topics you'd like 
to see covered, please don’t hesitate to reach out. Thank you for your continued interest and support—we look 
forward to seeing you there! 

In solidarity, 

Camille McCluskey 
Camille McCluskey 
Women’s Advocacy Director 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/kVtyQ6aGQ-iRs0JczcfEjg#/registration
https://app.sli.do/event/xBkETqKPAWBdG4bNEN8LX2

